City of Milwaukee
Budget and Management
Intra-Office Memo

To: Finance and Personnel Committee Members
Mark Nicolini, Budget and Management Director

From: Jacob Miller, Budget and Management Division
Date: October 14, 2009

Subject: Reinstating Full Revaluation for Assessor’s Office in 2010

This is the estimated cost of returning the Assessor’s Office to a full re-valuation in 2010,
instead of the modified revaluation planned in the 2010 proposed budget:

Postage and printing: $50,000.
Reinstatement of one Property Appraiser position - $33,000 salary + $13,530 fringe.
Potential total cost = $96,530.

Feel free to let us know if you need further information, or if you have other questions
regarding the 2010 proposed budget.

CC: Mary Reavey, Commissioner of Assessments
Marianne Walsh, Fiscal Staff
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